
 



Updates 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
 

We invite you to join us for our next Women's Bible Study. We will be studying  
Abigail: Living with the Difficult People in Your Life by Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth.  

This is a six-week study that will run from March 22-May 31. We will meet  
bi-weekly on Tuesday evening from 7:00-8:30 PM. 

 
Register at the Welcome Centre on Sunday morning or call the church office  
(519-633-4131) during office hours. The registration deadline is February 6.  

So, please be sure to register before the deadline so we can order a 
book for you. The cost of the book is $10.00. 

 
Serving Opportunities 

 
There are many opportunities to serve here at Eastwood. Please consider using  

your gifts and talents by volunteering in one of our ministries. 
 

Most positions require just a few hours of your time each month.  
For more information, contact the church office @ 519-633-4131. 

 
Tax Receipts 

 
Please check your mail folder here at the church for your tax receipt. 

If your receipt is not in your folder, it will arrive at your home in the mail. 
 

Books and Resources Clear Out 
 

February 20 and 27 
 

We will be clearing out the resources on our bookshelf in the café.  
These resources will be available by donation.  

Any books and resources remaining will be donated to Christian Salvage Mission. 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

February 13 
Town Hall Meeting @ 6:30 PM 

 
February 20 and 27 

Resources Books Clear Out 
 

February 27 
Missionary guest David Elliott will be speaking. 



This Week 
 

Sunday, February 6 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

The Lord’s Table  
 

Tuesday, February 8 
Women of Power 9:30 AM  

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
Board of Elders Meeting 6:00 PM 

Women’s Bible Study 7:00-8:30 PM 
 

Wednesday, February 9 
Moms & Munchkins 9:00-11:00 AM 

 

Thursday, February 10 
Eastwood Youth 7:00-8:30 PM 

 

Sunday, February 13 
Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Town Hall Meeting 6:30 PM 

 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday, 8:30 AM-3:30 PM  

 

Closed Friday 
 

Smile for the Camera! 
 

We will be taking photos for our church directory this morning.  
So, please make your way to the auditorium overflow  

before or after the service.  
 

Transportation needed  
 

A new attendee to Eastwood is in need of a ride  
to church on Sunday morning.  

If you drive past the post office on Talbot St.  
or would be willing to do so, 

please call the church office @ 519-633-4131.  
 

The Eastwood Café  
 

The café will be open for coffee and other beverages before and after  
The worship service. Please enjoy your beverages in the café area. 


